
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
6 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Belmont Residents, Families and staff 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Belmont. 
 
We would like to welcome Hodo Shire as the Director of Nursing.  Hodo has been working with Hall & 
Prior at Kensington Park and is happy to take on her new role as the DON at Belmont. 
 
We are grateful for her commitment to our care program.   
 
Hodo will be supported by Librato Malgaqui who will be the Deputy Director of Nursing.  Librato is a 
very familiar face at Belmont and we are very excited to have him supporting the home with Hodo. 
 
Please feel free to contact Hodo at any time, she is looking forward to getting to know all the residents, 
families and staff. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     JENNIFER GRIEVE 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager Health & Care Services 


